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UPDATE 
SINCE LAST 
REPORT: 

Annual RoSPA inspection is due, again in September, 
report should be available in October. 
  
The bi-annual operational inspection reports were 
received in July. No major defects reported, just routine 
maintenance and monitoring, especially for the chains 
on the various swings in the play areas. 
 
ATC staff continue to complete the weekly inspections, 
and any issues found are reported on the day. The 
latest issue being a fire held on the skate park which 
has damaged the surface to an extent that it will need 
repairing. 
 
 

FUTURE 
PLANS: 

Continue with routine maintenance inspections. 
 
Consider repairs to the whole of the skate park to 
include backfilling the exposed areas where erosion has 
taken place. 
 

 

 


